
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Greater Mauston Tourism Association  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Holiday Decoration Update 

 Date: 2025-03-12 
 

New holiday decorations are coming to downtown Mauston through a partnership between the City and the 
Greater Mauston Tourism Association. The festive display will stretch from the intersection of State and Union 
Streets, continuing to Division Street, and extending south to Oak Street. 

The decorations will feature 4-foot presidential stars, candy canes, lanterns, and zigzag Christmas trees 
throughout the downtown district. Additionally, Riverside Park will showcase a decorated tree, while the band 
pavilion will be adorned with 7- and 8-foot displays featuring 2 snowman and 2 Cringle designs. See below for 
the designs of what has been ordered.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


